
Participation in the CSpO(Combined Space Operations) Initiative  

Principals’Board  

 From December 2 to 6, Lieutenant General OGASAWARA Takuto, Vice Chief of 
Staff, Koku-Jieitai (JASDF) participated in CSpO (Combined Space Operations) Ini-
tiative Principals’ Board in Italy. 

 During the board, participants deepened mutual understanding by exchanging 
their views on challenges and sharing updates of each country’s effort in space do-
main. 

 Koku-Jieitai will continue proactively cooperating and collaborating with other 
countries to ensure the stable use of space.  


